
LEADEN RODING ANNUAL ASSEMBLY 19TH MAY 2020 

 

Due to COVID19 restrictions Government guidelines state that Parish Council Annual 

Assemblies can be cancelled this year. 

In this meeting Chairman, Deputy Chairman and village representatives are elected within 

the Parish Council, this year these posts will be carried forward to the next annual meeting 

in May 2021. If Parish Councillors choose not to carry on these responsibilities others will be 

elected when ordinary Parish Council meetings are allowed to go ahead once more. 

Also at this meeting the annual accounts are presented and accepted by Parish Councillors 

before being sent to the Government appointed Auditor. Government guidelines state that 

this year accounts can be presented and accepted at an ordinary Parish Council meeting 

once the meetings are allowed to go ahead. 

 

 

 

 


